
 
 

 

 

 

Linda has been volunteering with 
us for almost two years, and in 
that time has managed to find 
basically every single way you can 
help out our felines that there is. 
From spending time with our cats 

at the shelter and at PetSmart to handling them at events, 
from donating supplies like scratchers, play pens, and 
hide-a-way boxes to being the very first person to sign up 
for the Cat Pawsitive training, Linda is always eager to 
help.  

I honestly can’t say enough good things about Linda, 
but what I can say is that her generous and kind spirit goes 
a long way both for the cats looking for their homes and 
for the staff that rely on her support.  

 

 


